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Mr. Robert Hunt 

On behalf of Dublin City Council 
 
 
 

06 July 2021      Reg. No.: W0303-01 

 

Further Notice under the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a licence 

application from Dublin City Council for a facility located at  Ballymun Recycling Centre, St. 

Margaret's Road, Ballymun, Dublin 11, Dublin, A00 AA00 

 

Dear Mr. Hunt, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 09 December 2020 requesting information in respect of your 

licence  application.  

 

You are advised that there remains outstanding information, as required under the Waste 

Management (Licensing) Regulations. You are therefore required to submit the outstanding 

information detailed below: 

 

1. Updated non-technical summary  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


